
GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN
MIN]ISTRY OF INTER PROVINCIAL COORDINATION

***

F. No.2(7) l2Ctl1-Admn-I Islamabad, the 25th November, 202L

From Shakil Ahmed,
Section Officer (Admn-I),
Plt:051-9103536.

To: S'yed Naufil Hussain,
Director(ArF&C),
Federal Ombudsman Secretariat,
I$LAMABAD.

I am directed to refer to Federal Ombudsman Secretariat

letter No.FOSPAH.I(2)lLg-Coord dated 18-11-2021 on the subject noted

above and tc convey the nomination of Dr. Mir Aijaz Hussain Talpur,

loint Secretary (CCIIIPC) as focal person on the subject on behalf of

Ministry of IPC.

2. Tltis issues with the aPProva I of Secretary
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Section ce mn

Coov to:

Sr. PS tc Secretary, IPC
APS to Joint Secretary (Admn).
Officer Concerned.
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